
The Downtown Boulder Station Study 
identified improvements to address the 
station’s current capacity and transit 
operations needs in the near term. The 
current station usage has outgrown its 
size and capacity. The old design is not 
able to accomodate the anticipated 
SH119 and SH7 Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) 
services. This project includes five 
additional bus gates on 14th St south of 
Canyon Blvd, assignment of curb space for 

shared mobility service and microtransit providers, enhancements to the Canyon Blvd 
stops and 14th and 16th Streets, information kiosks, signage, wayfinding, and urban 
design and landscaping features. 

Interim Downtown Boulder Station 
Improvements

$925,000
Cost Estimate


